
Dear Brothers, 

DELTA ALPHA CHAPTER 
2133 ABINGTON ROAD 
CLEVELAND, 6 OHIO 

GArfield 1-8890 

All of the men here at Delta Alpha are anxiously awaiting the 
Spring Formal on April 23rd. It will be held at the Mentor Yacht Club 
in Mentor.. We hope to see many of you there. If possible_, stop at 
the house around eight o'clock and meet some of the actives. The dance 
starts at nine. A breakfast will be held at the house following the 
dance. 

Chapter elections were held on April lOth. Brother Bill Pritts 
is our new Commander. The Lieutenant Commander is Chuck Merkleo 

.The chapter was honored by the visit of Dick Fletcher, Executive 
Secretary of the National Headquarters. Dedication of the new head­
quarters will be held on June 9~ 1960, and Dick hopes many alumni will 
attend. He announced that the Grand Chapter meeting will be held at ~ 
Portland~ Oregon from August 21st to 25th. · • 

A Division 14 conference was held at Kent State last weekend. 
We discussed many problems common to all of us. Dick Fletcher returned 
to be our guest speaker. He announced his recommendation to the High 
Council of Fred Pierce for Division 14 Commander .. 

San Hibben (1910) informs me that D. A. Gilbert is a member of the 
Committee of Class of 1910 celebrating its 50th anniversary this year .. 
Sam is secretary of the Electrical Historical Foundation. 

Bill Pritts would like to know the names of any men coming to Case 
this fall to help in rushing. We'll be looking for you at the formal. 
Keep the news·coming. 

Fraternally, 

Don Boys 
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